TBF of CT Monthly meeting minutes of June 16, 2011

Present were: Southeast Bass, Bio Bass, Bass Fin-addicts, Southern, Schagticoke.

Minutes were approved as written: motion made by Norm B., second by Larry M. passed.

YOUTH: Their last tournament was on Lilly. Mike Toohey and Matt Cipriano were the winners. They fished the shore with tubes and caught 3 limits between them.

Dom is still looking for prices for kids shirts. The sales of the sunglass are slow due to the TBF logo on the sides - general public are not familiar with us.

TOURNAMENT REPORT: The open on Candlewood has changed launches on the 23rd to Lattins. (MEMO: IT HAS NOW CHANGED TO THE RIVER OUT OF HADDAM MEADOWS).

There was discussion on the late penalties that were earned at the Connecticut River for anglers coming in late.

Motion to accept the committee reports as given: motion by Norm b.; second by Bill C. passed.

STATE TEAM: In Maine at the state launches you can buy a season pass to get access before they officially open at 9am. You could launch at 6am to get on the water early - or stay late.

State team meeting will be either July 10 or 17 at Jim Cannings at 6pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Amy Perry TBF of CT Secretary

This document was created with Win2PDF available at http://www.win2pdf.com. The unregistered version of Win2PDF is for evaluation or non-commercial use only. This page will not be added after purchasing Win2PDF.